
Polite Request to those Welcomed  
to our Subaru Retail Sites

Our priority during these exceptional times is to help keep you safe, in line with  
our first priority: the health and safety of our customers and our team.

We are constantly reviewing the advice and recommendations of the Australian 
Government, all State and Territory Governments, local health authorities and the 
World Health Organisation. 

We are treating the coronavirus seriously and politely request that all visitors are 
requested to refrain from entering the site if the following applies: -

1	 Have you returned from overseas in the last 14 days?

2	 �Have you come into close contact with anyone who has tested positive  
to COVID-19?

3	� Are you experiencing the following: fever, coughing, sore throat, shortness  
of breath?

Our teams have been instructed to maintain social distancing measures and  
would respectfully ask for your support in this.

Otherwise, we look forward to welcoming you.
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